
From: Forde Lawrence [mailto:Lawrence.Forde@networkrail.co.uk]  
Sent: 07 June 2010 13:58 
To: Valentino, Stefano 
Cc: Forde Lawrence 
Subject: RE: The Railways and Guided Transport (Miscellaneous 
Amendments) Regulations 2010 

 

Good afternoon Stefano, 
 
I have no comments in respect of this consultation document. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lawrence 
 
Lawrence Forde 
Safety Management System Specialist 
Network Rail 
4th Floor 
Kings Place 
90 York Way 
London N1 9AG 
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